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 We will continue wearing our Cancer awareness t-shirts on Mondays in October 

with our first date being Monday.   Students & staff will donate $1.00 to wear 

the t-shirts with uniform bottoms with ALL proceeds being donated to the 

Memorial Health System Cancer Center Patient fund.  Each class is also 

participating in a change challenge with the winning class receiving an ice cream 

sundae party! Keep up the great work!  Change totals were over $700 for the 

first week!  WOW!  At the end of the change challenge, Peoples Bank is 

donating $500 to add to our grand total to present to the Cancer Canter. 



   

 

   

 

*Please note, if your Breast Cancer t-shirt design comes loose, please send the shirt in a bag 

with your child’s name on the shirt & the design can be re-heat pressed.  Send the shirts in 

attention to: Mrs. Bradley 

 

Today we were honored to celebrate Paisley Eschbaugh who 

completed her treatments for Leukemia and rang the bell at 

Akron Children’s Hospital!  We had a “Pasiley parade” this 
morning at school to celebrate & honor Paisley.  She rang the bell 

at school and then was celbrated with posters, noise makers, 

friendship & love throughout the whole building!  Paisley will be 

featured in a WTAP story this evening (October 11th) at 5 & 6 PM.   
 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Home and School News 

Thank you for the wonderful support of the book fair this 

week!   

 

Class Halloween parties are Friday Oct. 25 at 2:45 pm 

Students will change into costumes at school for a parade 

prior to the classroom parties 

 

Oktoberfest is Sunday October 27. This event financially 

supports our school tremendously. Please consider signing 

up in Track It Forward to volunteer. We hope to see you all 

at the event! 

 

 

 
 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

Here is the QR code for our upcoming Oktoberfest Fall Festival Auction items!  

There are some wonderful trips, sporting events, coins and SO MUCH MORE!  

Scan the QR code to see the items that are available for the silent & live auction! 

 

 
 

 

 

November 3rd will be the Irish Booster Fall Back 5K walk/run.  

Registration information: 

Fall Back 5K   

 
 

• Parent/Teacher/Student conferences Wednesday, October 

16th & Thursday, October 17th.  Fall conferences are 

mandatory.   

• No School Friday, October 18th.  

• The last day to wear shorts before the winter uniform goes 

into effect is Thursday, October 31st.   

 

 

 

 

Share the Gift of Christmas Joy! 

Pack a BOX OF JOY for a Needy Child! 
Send a Christmas Blessing that says, “God Loves You and so do I”  

https://runsignup.com/Race/OH/Marietta/FallBack5KStMarys


   

 

   

 

      October 5th to November 4th 
  

Every year, thousands of poor children experience a Christmas without 

hope. Burdened by poverty, their parents are simply too poor to provide 

anything but the most basic necessities. St. Mary Catholic School, 

partnering with Basilica of St. Mary, and Cross Catholic Outreach has 

committed to help fill “Boxes of Joy”.   
  

Thousands of impoverished children in Haiti, Dominican Republic, 

Guatemala & Nicaragua will receive a Christmas gift who would 

otherwise receive nothing.    

We need your help! 

Let’s come together to spread joy and give other kids a wonderful 

Christmas! 

Thank you for your donations! 

Our 7th grade class is collecting new or like new items for our Boxes of 

Joy service project. Donation boxes will be placed in each classroom. 

The class that donates the most items will win a pizza party! Items must 

be in by Monday, November 4th 


	October 5th to November 4th

